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Dear Mayor and Council.

We, The Rainbow Park Committee, have undertaken a petition to keep the three city lots
604,614 and 622 Zelkwas Avenue, zoned single family. As you will see from the petition, the
vast majority of the residents who have responded are opposed to rezoning the lots from
Single Family to Multi Family. We canvassed 63 homes. 53 out of 63 opposed the rezoning
proposal. That is 84% of the respondents DO NOT want the city to proceed and rezone from

Single Family to Multi Family.

7 out of 63 were in favour of the rezoning. 7 out of 63 replied "not interested". The proposed
structure DOES NOT blend in with the existing houses in the neighbourhood and will be a
detriment to the neighbourhood. It is apparent from the petition in the neighbourhood that
the residents do not want the rezoning to be approved. We hope the Mayor and Council will
listen to the voters of this neighbourhood and vote No on the proposal to re zone the three

lots.

Thank you for your time
Rainbow Park Committee





